
 
 
 
April 25, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: AR 602—PacifiCorp’s Comments on Service Disconnect Reporting 
 
PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power supports the above-referenced proceeding and has no objections 
or additional comments at this time.  
 
PacifiCorp appreciates the opportunity to participate in the process and the end product is the 
culmination of an open and participatory process. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (503) 813-5136. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Melissa Nottingham 
PacifiCorp 
Manager, Customer Advocacy & Tariff Policy 
 


